
 Who is eligible for the IS Market Parity Increase? 

All permanent professional-level information systems employees (including supervisors and 

managers) within the Department of Natural Resources are eligible for the information systems 

market parity increase.  Project, and Limited-Term Employees are not eligible. 

 

 When is the IS Market Parity Increase effective? 

It is effective June 29, 2014, and will be paid on the check distributed July 26, 2014. 

 

 How was the amount of IS Market Parity amount determined for each eligible employee? 

A workgroup was established last fall by the Operations Management Team (OMT) to establish 

the following goals for eligible employees. The workgroup analyzed different models of how to 

spend the funds available and developed a strategy which provided the best compensation 

methods for DNR information systems professionals to achieve the following five criteria and 

was approved by our Department Leadership Team (DLT): 

o Closing the current pay gap which exists between DNR other state agencies by adjusting 

compensation to at least 80% of the state average to that of other major state agencies 

(DOT, DOC, DOA, UW System, DHS, and DWD) by classification as of April 28, 2014; 

o Only applying funds to employees in “good standing”; 
o Capping the maximum amount any employee may receive at $5.00 per hour; 
o Affecting as many staff as possible by providing those who are already over the state 

average with an increase of at least $0.50 per hour; 
o Limiting the market increase provided only to permanent employees . 

 

 I also received a reallocation form assigning me to a new pay range. What does that mean? 

All information system (IS) nonrepresented employees and employees formerly represented by 

the Wisconsin Professional Employee Council (WPEC) were assigned to specialized information 

system pay schedules and ranges on June 29, 2014 which were developed to be more 

competitive with the labor market. The letter you received regarding your increase also included 

a reallocation form which provided information regarding the assignment of your new pay range 

and schedule. 

 

 May I appeal how much I receive as part of the IS Market Parity? 

No. The amount you receive as part of the IS Market Parity adjustment is a management 

decision and may not be grieved. 

 

 There were many wage adjustments which occurred on June 29, 2014. What was the exact 

order? 

1. FY 2014-15 General Wage Adjustment; 

2. Reassignment of classifications to the new information system pay ranges in 

Schedules 07 and 70; 

3. IS Market Parity Adjustments. 



 Who may I contact for additional information? 

Additional questions regarding IS Market Parity may be directed Dana Denny, Compensation 

and Classification Analyst, Bureau of Human Resources, (608) 267-7431. 


